
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF STAFF WORKSHOP 

TO ALL PARTIES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

DOCKET NO. 960598-TP 
REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF PROPOSALS FOR 

PROVISION OF RELAY SERVICE 

ISSUED: May 16, 1996 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Florida Public Service 
Commission will hold a staff workshop in the above docket at the 
following time and place: 

1O:OO a.m., June 4 and 5 (if needed), 1996 
Room 152, Betty Easley Conference Center 

4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

PURPOSE : 

To discuss development of Request for Proposals for Relay 
Service beginning in June, 1997. 

Further information regarding this meeting may be obtained 
from Richard Tudor, Division of Communications at the Florida 
Public Service Commission, by calling (904) 413-6516. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 
16th day of m, 1996. 

* L  a. 
BLANCA S. BAY6, D 
Division of Records and Reporting 
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